From: mike mckee [mailto:mikecmckee@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 10:52 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Extension for Certificate No. G-00256

To Whom it may Concern:
 
I am writing this email to request an extension in the filing of my annual report.  I attended a hearing last week about the status of my permit.  After the hearing I met with Betty Young and we discussed the types of hauling that require a permit in Washington.  I have been emailing Betty to get further clarification on which services I provide are subject to regulation.  Betty recommended I speak with Penny Ingram which I did this morning.  Penny has sent me an email requesting a detailed explanation of each of the services I provide and she will then advise me as to which ones are subject to regulation.  
 
Until Penny and I have determined the extent of the services that I provide that are subject to regulation I feel it is premature to file my annual return.  I expect to conclude these discussions before the end of the month.  Therefore, I am asking for an extension on filing my return until February 28th.
 
Thank you
 

-- 
Mike McKee

